Examination into the Joint Core Strategy for Broadland, Norwich and South Norfolk produced by the Greater Norwich Development Partnership Inspectors • Inspector Roy Foster MA MRTPI and Assistant Inspector Mike Fox BA(HONS) DIPTP MRTPI

Friday, 23rd April 2010

Dear Participant

Further to my letter last week announcing the date of the Pre-Hearing Meeting (PHM), the Inspectors have now decided that as a result of the response they have received from the Greater Norwich Development Partnership to their earlier questions, it would be beneficial to have a public exploratory meeting (EM) with the GNDP on certain issues.

The date for this will be 13th May which is the same date as the PHM at 10.00 at the King's Centre, King Street, Norwich, Norfolk NR1 1PH. The procedural subject matter of the PHM will not take up much time and, if necessary, can be slotted in comfortably after the exploratory meeting.

More details of any alternate time and the agenda for the EM will be circulated on or about Thursday 6th May. However, the broad subject matter of the meeting will be as follows:

- Infrastructure
- Affordable Housing
- The NDR
- The distribution of new development in relation to the maximisation of public transport opportunities, particularly whether or not the chosen distribution will enable turn-up-and-go services to be provided, and when.
- Sustainability issues
- Whether or not the JCS provides sufficient information about the planning of the growth triangle, given that some significant points in the GNDP reply to the Inspector's Q19 (particularly, but not only, concerning overall coordination) are not evident from reading the JCS.

Copies of the Inspectors' questions and the GNDP response are available on the GNDP website at www.gndp.org.uk/our-work/joint-core-strategy/jcs-examination/

If you haven't already done so please could you let me know as soon as possible if you wish to attend the EM/PHM. You can do this either by email or telephone.

All participants, whether they come to the PHM or the EM or not, will be kept informed of the changes as and when they are made. If you have any other queries regarding the process in the meantime, please contact me on the number above.

Yours sincerely

Simon Osborn Programme Officer